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Subject: RE: DM Teach Out/Art Course Subs7tu7ons
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 13:38:22 Pacific Standard Time
From: Margulis, Natalia
To: Mayer, Kerry, Potamianos, George

Hi Kerry, 

George and I reviewed the chart. 

It looks good: all the substitutions make sense in terms of the
current Art Department offerings. 

Thank you for putting this together!

Natalia 

From: Mayer, Kerry
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 2:34 PM
To: Potamianos, George; Margulis, Natalia
Subject: DM Teach Out/Art Course Substitutions

Dear George and Natalia,
 
I’m geNng ready to cancel some DM classes from our 19-20 schedule and I want to make sure I have op7ons
for students before I get rid of anything. Based upon the notes I took from our January 18th mee7ng, I think
the subs7tu7ons reflected on the aYached chart will work for students. Please take a look at it and let me
know if I’m missing anything. I want to make sure we’re all on the same page before I send this info out to
students.
 
Thanks,

Kerry
 
Kerry L. Mayer, M.A.
Dean, Career Educa7on
College of the Redwoods
707/476-4368
 


